Housekeeping

- ✓ Baking Donations for Grandparents Day to be dropped off to the Chill Room.
- Remember to finalise the purchase of this year's Entertainment Book using the link below!
- ✓ Volunteering Please complete Induction Booklet, Working with Children's Check number (at the RMS) and 100pt ID with the office for processing.



Uniform Shop has moved

The Second Hand Uniform Shop has now moved to the Chill Room. This is the room in the log cabins next to the library.

<u>Shop Times:</u> Even Weeks of Term – Mondays from 8:30am till 9:00am

Appointments can be made for Thursday/Friday mornings

(Contact Erin on 0400 067 656)

Please see dates below for when the shop will be open.

P&F Meeting – Friday 20th of September 9:15am

Please feel free to come and join us. This is where we will keep you up to date with the events happening within the school and for your chance to share ideas and help us build a great community to support our kids.

If you have any ideas or wish to bring up a topic for discussion, please feel free to join us on Friday or alternatively email us at lop.pandf@mn.catholic.edu.au and we will raise to idea/issue at the meeting.

The meeting will be held in the **Chill Zone Room** (room next to the Library) after morning assembly.

Meetings

We will be looking to arrange a night P&F Meeting at some stage when the weather starts to warm up. This will allow working parents the opportunity to attend and catch up on what's happening within our school. We will let you know when we have sorted a date.

P&F Minutes

Should anyone wish to view the minutes of any of the meetings, please contact us via the email address lop.pandf@mn.catholic.edu.au and we will be happy to forward you a copy.

Grandparents Day

Friday 23rd of August is Grandparents Day!

This is a fantastic community day. Bring the grandparents, and a picnic rug and enjoy the activities the day has to offer.

As always the day will offer a morning tea. Red food and drinks can be purchased from the Hall Canteen.



Father's Day Stall



Father's Day is just around the corner! Our Father's Day Stall is being held on Thursday 29th of August. All children have the opportunity to purchase a gift for their Father/Stepfather or Grandfather at a cost of \$5.00 each.

If there are any volunteers who can offer a couple of hours to help, it would greatly be appreciated.

School Run 4 Fun Colour Explosion

It's time to get excited! It's on again!

Our school will be holding a School Run4Fun Colour Explosion on **Friday 25**th of **October** to raise money towards future necessities for the school.

Save the date! More details to follow soon.



Entertainment Book



The brand NEW 2019 | 2020 Entertainment Book as well as the new Entertainment Digital Memberships for smartphones are now available.

Use the link to purchase yours today and also help support our school.

Closing date for purchases will be mid October 2019.

https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/341w02

Reminders

Monday's 8:30am	
26 th August 9 th September 23 rd September	Second Hand Uniform Shop Chill Room
Friday 20 th September	Next P&F Meeting – in the Chill Zone Room, all welcome to come and join us for a chat.
Friday 23 rd August	Grandparents Day
Thursday 29 th August	Father's Day Stall
Friday 25 th October	Colour Run – Details to come